
local Stagecoach info
0871 200 22 33

customer services 
Derek White
Operations Manager
Stagecoach in Gloucester
Freepost SWC 1845
Gloucester 
GL1 1BF

website
www.stagecoachbus.com/west

ticket sales
www.buymymegarider.com
 
National Rail Enquiries
08457 484950

nationwide bus times

BT callers charged 10p per minute plus 6p set-up fee per call.
Mobile and other providers, charges vary.

Christmas and New Year
bus services 2009/10

W Y E  &  D E A N  A R E A



December 2009

Thursday 24th	 A normal Thursday service will be in operation. There will be no 
	 departures from any terminus after 2000 except on Routes 32 and 
	 38, which will run until the normal finish of the timetable. The 1940 	
	 Route 24A departure from Ruardean will terminate at Cinderford.		
	 The 1955 Route 24A Cinderford to Gloucester journey will not operate.

Friday 25th	 No buses will operate. 

Saturday 26th	 No buses will operate. 

Sunday 27th	 A normal Sunday service will be in operation. 

Monday 28th	 A normal Sunday service will be in operation.

Tuesday 29th	 A normal Tuesday service will be in operation except on Route 73 		
	 which will operate a Saturday service.

Wednesday 30th	 A normal Wednesday service will be in operation except on Route 73 	
	 which will operate a Saturday service.

Thursday 31st	 A normal Thursday service will be in operation with no departures 		
	 after 2000 from any terminus. Route 73 will operate a Saturday service 	
	 until 2000. Routes 32 and 38 will operate a Thursday service until the 	
	 normal finishing time. The 1940 Route 24A departure from Ruardean 	
	 will terminate at Cinderford. The 1955 Route 24A Cinderford 		
	 to Gloucester journey will not operate.
 
January 2010

Friday 1st	 A normal Sunday service will be in operation on Routes 32 and 38.  
	 No other services will operate.

Saturday 2nd	 A normal Saturday service will be in operation.

	 From Sunday 3 January 2010 all services will operate as normal.

Christmas and New Year buses in the Wye & Dean area
	 Up to and including Wednesday 23 December 2009  
	 all services will operate as normal.

May we wish our  
customers a very  
merry Christmas  
and a prosperous New Year


